Salve Regina University Digital Commons @ Salve Regina

newsbulletin

Archives and Special Collections

8-1-1980

Newsbulletin vol. 8, no. 31

Salve Regina College

Follow this and additional works at: http://digitalcommons.salve.edu/newsbulletin



Part of the <u>Education Commons</u>

Recommended Citation

Salve Regina College, "Newsbulletin vol. 8, no. 31" (1980). newsbulletin. 211. http://digitalcommons.salve.edu/newsbulletin/211

This News Article is brought to you for free and open access by the Archives and Special Collections at Digital Commons @ Salve Regina. It has been accepted for inclusion in newsbulletin by an authorized administrator of Digital Commons @ Salve Regina. For more information, please contact digitalcommons@salve.edu.



Office of Public Information

Newsbulletin Salve Regina The Newport College

Newport, Rhode Island 02840 (401) 847-6650 Ext. 223

Published for the Newport College Community on a weekly basis by the Office of Public Information, Extension 223.

Deadline date for notices: Tuesday, NOON time.

Vol. 8 No. 31

August, 1980

ACCEPTS NEW POSITION

Sister Mary Marjorie Walsh has accepted the position of Director for Student Records at Salve Regina College. Sister Marjorie leaves the Office of Placement and Career Counseling after serving as its Director for 11 years. During those years she led Salve to its highest record in the expansion of on-campus recruitment, offering of credentials service, the conducting of workshops on resume writing and job interviews, coordination of the campus work-study program, the services re: Interest Inventory Tests and Graduate Record Examinations, and the evaluation of the progress of graduates.

In her new position, Sister Marjorie will use her organizational skills in updating all student and alumni records.

CORRECTIONAL OFFICERS GIVE SCHOLARSHIP

The Captain Louis Gallucci Scholarship was presented to the College July 21 by the R.I. Brotherhood of Correctional Officers (R.I.B.C.O.). The \$500 scholarship is given in memory of Captain Louis Gallucci, a 1973 graduate of the College, and former superior officer at the medium security section of the Adult Correctional Institute. The award was presented to Sister Lucille McKillop by Ronald Brodeur, R.I.B.C.O. vice-president. It will be given each year to a Newport College student majoring in Criminal Justice.

Captain Gallucci was an officer at the A.C.I. for 20 years. He graduated with a Bachelor of Science degree in Criminal Justice from The Newport College. Prior to his death in 1979 he was active in establishing the College Incentive program for correctional officers. This program is designed to encourage corrections officials to further their education in law enforcement and criminal justice.

INSTITUTE ON THE CHRISTIAN INITIATION OF ADULTS

Over 125 individuals are on The Newport College campus this week participating in the third annual Institute on the Christian Initiation of Adults. Participants represent some 23 states as well as Canada and Great Britain. The Institute is being sponsored by William H. Sadlier, Inc., and is under the direction of Dr. Christian Brusselmans.

SUMMER VISITORS SEE PRIDE & PROFESSIONALISM IN SALVE STAFF

Visitors to Salve and summer "students" here for meetings and workshops are noticing what the College community enjoys year-round: a staff that really cares.

Thomas Loper, a corporate manager from Dennison Manufacturing Company in Waltham, Mass., was at Salve for a week-long workshop in June. In a recent letter to the College he wrote Salve was the "perfect location" for their new Executive Development program. "The facilities were beautifully maintained. The food was excellent...It was obvious to all of us that Joe Souza, David Kennedy and their people really cared about us."

OUTSTANDING STUDENT

Lisa McDaniel of the Class of 1980 was overwhelmingly selected by her fellow students and the technical personnel and staff of the Norwalk Hospital as the outstanding Medical Technology Student. Dr. Anthony Noto, Director of Medical Technology at the hospital, wrote a letter to Dr. Mary Louise Ide praising Lisa's work.

THE NEWPORT COLLEGE - SALVE REGINA LIBRARY SCHEDULE

August 1 - 15, 1980

Monday - Thursday 9 a.m. - 5:30 p.m. Friday 9 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Saturday 12noon - 5:00 p.m.

Sunday CLOSED

VJ Day CLOSED

August 16 - 30, 1980

Monday - Friday 9 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Saturday - Sunday CLOSED

THE NEWPORT COLLEGE - SALVE REGINA CALENDAR August, 1980

August 3 - 8 Summer Conference on Miley & Ochre Court Mentally Disabled

August 5

Alumni Weekend Meeting

Drawing Room

11:00 a.m. - 12:30 p.m.

August 5 - 9

Brown University Scientific Workshop Miley & O'Hare

August 5 - 10

National Community Development Association O'Hare & Miley

August 8

R.I. Chapter of International Federation of Catholic Alumnae

12Noon Drawing Room

August 10

Courageous Syndicate Ochre Court

6:00 - 8:00 p.m.

Reception

August 10 - 15

New England Municipal Clerks Institute

Entire Campus

August 11

Women's Resource Center

O'Hare, 222

7:30 p.m.

August 11 - 15

St. Joseph College Cultural Education Trip McAuley Hall

August 17

Jewish Federation of R.I.

Ochre Court

6:30 p.m.

August 17 - 23

Jim Hooker & Co. Workshop Miley Hall

August 18

Bookstore Manager's Meet-

O'Hare Faculty 10:00 a.m. - 3:30 p.m.

Newport Yacht Club &

Lounge

Ochre Court Terrace 4:00 - 7:00 p.m.

Newport Ensign Class Fleet #5 Reception

August 19 - 20

Catholic Schools Prin- O'Hare

cipals Workshop

Liturgy: Ochre Court, Monday - Friday: 12 Noon; Saturday: 5 p.m. Sunday: 11:15 a.m.